
   

 

April 17, 2020 
The Manager 
Listing Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers     SCRIP CODE: 500027 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001    BSE Listing portal 
     
The Manager 
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
“Exchange Plaza” C – 1, Block G 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East)   SYMBOL: ATUL   
Mumbai – 400 051      NEAPS portal                                                                                         
      
Dear Sirs: 
 
Sub:  Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015  
   
Further to our earlier communication dated March 27, 2020 regarding COVID-19, we inform you that, 
consequent to the Oder No. 04-3/2020-DM-I(A) dated April 15, 2020 issued by the Ministry of Home 
Affairs, Government of India, all our manufacturing plants, offices and related operations including our 
supply chain for sourcing of raw materials and despatch of finished goods will continue to remain closed 
until May 03, 2020 unless specifically permitted by the District Administration. However, it may be noted 
that our Ankleshwar plant has started working in gradual manner based on the permission granted by the 
District Collector, Ankleshwar and currently it is running at 50% of its capacity.   
 
 
In view of the current uncertain situation both in India and abroad, the Company is unable to make a precise 
estimate of its impact. 
 
Thank you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For Atul Ltd 
 
Sd/- 
Lalit Patni 
Company Secretary and 
Chief Compliance Officer 
Telephone: (+91 2632) 230232 


